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Zero-Emission Bus Pilot Update

On October 8, 2020, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors approved the
purchase of ten hydrogen fuel-cell electric buses and ten plug-in battery-electric buses in order to
gain necessary operational and technological experience in preparation for transitioning the Orange
County Transportation Authority’s bus fleet to zero-emission technologies. This report provides an
update on the zero-emission bus pilot performance and deployment efforts.
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